
BEXAR COUNTY
EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 6

FIRST OF TWO PUBLIC HEARINGS
REGARDING THE PROPOSED TAX RATE

August 28, 2014

In accordance with chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code, notice is hereby given to the public
that the Commissioners of the Bexar County Emergency Services District, No. 6 shall have a Public
Hearing on the proposed tax rate on August 28, 2014 at 6:00 pm at the District Headquarters at
2220 S. Loop 1604 East, San Antonio, TX 78264.

The Bexar County Emergency Services District No.6 provides unrestricted access for the disabled.

AGENDA

1. Call to order:

2. Establish a quorum:

3. The Board will open the Public Hearing to consider a proposed tax rate of $.100000 per $100 of
taxable value for the tax year 2014 as noticed in the Southside Reporter on August 20, 2014.

4. Adjourn:

(I hereby certify that the above notice was published in the Southside Reporter on August 20, 2014
as well as posted at the Bexar County Courthouse, Southside I.S.D. Administration Office located at
1460 Martinez-Losoya Rd. San Antonio, TX 78221 and at the ESD #6 office located at 2220 S. Loop
1604 East, San Antonio, TX 78264 on August 25, 2014.

Sofia Castillo, Commissioner ESD No. 6,

Board President


